@ASUWrestling Heads to Cuba for Foreign Trip

Retweet | Release

TEMPE, Ariz. — Several members of the Pac-12 champion Arizona State wrestling team as well as the
coaching staff embarked Wednesday on a 12-day foreign trip (May 10-21) to Cuba.

The team will stay in Havana and, of significant importance, will have a chance to train with and
compete against the Cuban National Team while there.

The trip is part of a cultural exchange effort between ASU and the country of Cuba.
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